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PROJECT UPDATE 
 

Since our ground-breaking 

ceremony in June, a lot of 

progress has happened with 

the Siouxland Expo Center 

Project. Despite a very rainy 

fall, the contractor has been 

able to complete quite a bit 

of construction. If you have 

been by the site, you will see 

that the project is now going 

vertical! We hope to see most 

of the structure erected by 

the end of November.  

 

The north parking is being poured and should be completed by the end 

of October. While the underground utilities are almost entirely completed. 

Because of the unsuitable soils on this former stockyard site, we opted to 

enforce the building foundations with something called geopiers rather 

than over excavating the site. This turned out to be a wise decision as the 

underground utility contractors ran into a lot of rumble on the site which 

would have been expensive to remove.  

 

After the building is enclosed, most of the work will focus on the interior 

during the winter months with June 2020 as the target date for completion.  

Looking Ahead 

We will keep you posted with future updates and details on the ribbon 

cutting!  

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

EXTERIOR RENDERINGS 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

INTERIOR RENDERINGS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Siouxland Expo Center Atrium 

Field View Lower Level 

Field View Upper Level 


